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Papeete, August 12th, 2025 
 
 
 

NEW INFORMATION REGARDING THE RENOVATION PROJECT OF 

SOFITEL KIA ORA MOOREA BEACH RESORT 

 

 

Dear Partners, Ia ora na 
 
 
We would like to share some updates regarding the renovation project announced last June. 
 
Indeed, the ambitious refurbishment program requires some calendar adjustments: 
 

- The resort will now close on Monday January 5th, 2026. The last guests check-out will be on 
January 5th. 

- Reopening is unchanged, on April 1st, 2026. 
- The overwater bungalow categories will remain closed until June 30th, 2026. 

 

Our team will contact you if you have clients impacted by this new calendar. 
 
Reservation contact information: 
Phone: +689 40 86 66 66 
Email: H0566-RE@sofitel.com 
 
 
The team at Sofitel Kia Ora Moorea Beach Resort thanks you for your continued support. 
 
If you have any question or enquiry, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Heikura Vaxelaire 
Director of Sales, Marketing and Distribution 
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